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Thursday 6th December 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,
As you know one of our school targets this year is to improve spelling. We have noticed that the children in year 3 and 4 are making good progress with the weekly spelling test however during their writing lessons we have noticed that they are making spelling errors with words they learnt in KS1. 
We will be doing some additional spelling work during our writing lessons but would really appreciate some help from home. We have attached to this letter the year 3 and 4 spelling lists as well as the common exception words for years 1 and 2 and the 200 high frequency words your child should be able to spell by the end of year 4.
Please work with your child as much as you can to support them to learn to spell these words.
Kind Regards,
Rebecca Benjamins
[bookmark: _GoBack]Deputy Headteacher, Years 3 and 4
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